
Molina Switching to New POD This Summer: Your Accurate 

Information is Essential. 

Molina moves to a new Online Provider Directory 

Your accurate information is essential 

Ensure your information is current on the new Molina Online Provider Directory. 

Molina members use the Online Provider Directory to find the right providers for the 
care they need. Accuracy is critical. Confirm your demographic information and update 
any special areas of focus or training that reflect your practice. 

If you have updates, contact Molina within two (2) weeks of receiving this 
notification. Take these steps:   

• Roster Submissions: submit your most current roster following the standard
process.

• Non-Roster submissions: submit your changes on the Provider Information
Update Form found on the Molina Healthcare Provider website at
MolinaHealthcare.com under the “Forms” section.

Key benefits of Molina’s new Online Provider Directory: 

• User-friendly and intuitive navigation
• Provider profile cards for quick access to information
• Easy browse by category, search bar and common searches
• Expanded search options and filtering
• Provides members an easier way to save provider information

The new Molina Online Provider Directory will roll out in phases, beginning this summer 
2021. 

Please contact your Provider Services Representative with any questions. 

Thank you for the important health care you provide Molina 
members. 

https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wi/medicaid/forms/~/media/Molina/PublicWebsite/PDF/providers/wi/medicaid/forms/Provider-Information-Form.pdf%20Provider
http://www.molinahealthcare.com
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wi/medicaid/forms/~/media/Molina/PublicWebsite/PDF/providers/wi/medicaid/forms/Provider-Information-Form.pdf%20Provider



